

Monthly News Bulletin

March 2018



Thank you for your patience during the increment weather and a huge thank you to the parents who helped us clear all the snow last Sunday! We will be holding consultation evenings over the next few weeks so please use our online system to sign up for an appointment or see your child's class teacher. Regular contact between home and school is vital in ensuring that we are able to work in partnership to support the progress and development of your children. We look forward to meeting with you during parents' evening.

Fun and Fitness week

The children will be participating in *Fun and Fitness* coaching sessions next week. This is a national initiative led by the Body Coach to help children get fit!



World Book day

Ahoy there!
All of the children looked
fabulous in their costumes today
— pirates n'all!
Every class has worked super
hard producing some fantastic
pirate themed writing, which will
be displayed in school.

On line Safety

It has come to our attention that a number of children are playing on video games that have inappropriate content in them and this is having an effect on children's behaviour in school. Please ensure your child is meeting the legal requirement when participating in online games. Should parents want any further information or advice related to e-safety, please see the advice attached and the 'Help your child to stay safe online' section in the 'Parent' section on the school website.

Diary dates		
Date:	Event:	Who is involved:
Wednesday 21st March	World Poetry Day (Children will recite poems in an assembly)	Whole School
13 th , 14 th , 15 th March	Parent Consultation Evenings	Reception/Y1/Y2 and Y5
20 th . 21 st , 22 nd March	Parent Consultation Evenings	Y4 and 3C (Mr Robert's class)
27 th . 28 th March	Parent Consultation Evenings	3G Mrs Gardiner's class
Thurs 29 th March	Break up for Easter Holidays 3.15pm	Whole school